
VALUES
EXCELLENCE: To execute operational 
programming that is consistent and 
reliable, with ongoing outcomes 
evaluation. This includes a commit-
ment to identify gaps and change 
systems that do not promote equity. In 
addition, excellence requires a com-
mitment to continuous education and 
community engagement.

INTEGRITY: To establish the highest 
level of trust both internally and 
externally through honest, transparent 
and accountable interactions and 
communications.

INNOVATION: To encourage bold ap-
proaches to problem solving, allowing 
for failure, embracing change and 
inspiring creative solutions.

COMPASSION: To be present in the 
moment, exemplifying kindness and 
empathy, with recognition of adverse 
traumatic experiences in system design 
and personal interactions.

RESILIENCE: To withstand and recalibrate 
when faced with adversity.

PURPOSE: To take action driven by 
mission, goals and outcomes.

INCLUSION: To create a safe environment 
where honest dialogue leads to mutual 
understanding and recognition of our 
biases. To use feedback to drive improve-
ments in our internal activities, hiring 
and promotion processes, external 
expectations and modeling of behavior. 
Diverse cultures, perspectives and ideas 
are the basis for agency growth.

DIGNITY: To respect the inherent value 
and worth of each person through all 
forms of interactions, including policy 
and funding.


